
 

Preliminary Announcement:  

2024 BRAUIC Conference and Forum 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Gathering strength for seven years, we have been building dreams with same heart for 

a bright future. In 2024, we celebrate the seventh anniversary of the establishment of 

the Belt and Road Architectural University International Consortium (BRAUIC). 

Throughout these years, the architectural universities along the Belt and Road have 

effectively promoted the integration and win-win cooperation, serving as an innovative 

example of how professional university alliances contribute to high-quality Belt and 

Road development.  

To summarize the achievements of education cooperation along the Belt and Road and 

develop an action plan for future training of innovative talents, scientific collaboration 

and cultural exchange, the 2024 BRAUIC Conference and Forum will be held in Tianjin, 

China, which is a crucial intersection for both land and sea transportation along the Belt 

and Road. The Conference aims to bring together delegates from member universities, 

government officials, researchers, experts, and entrepreneurs from relevant countries. 

It will provide a platform for exchanging experiences, sharing new ideas, and 

showcasing best practices that enable high-quality development. Ultimately, the 

conference will further consolidate the Belt and Road Community of Architectural 

Education. 

Organized by: BRAUIC 

Hosted by: Tianjin Chengjian University, China 

Beijing University of Civil Engineering and Architecture, China 

Date: October, 2024 

Venue: Tianjin Chengjian University (Tianjin, China) 

Duration: 3 days 

(The initial arrangements are as follows with details subject to formal announcement) 

Day Event 

Day 1 Arrival & Registration 

Day 2 2024 BRAUIC Conference and Forum 

Day 3 Visit and Research on Tianjin’s Historical Architecture and 

Unique Urban Landscape Culture 

 

If you are interested in sending delegates to attend the Conference, please scan the QR 

code provided below to register before April 30, 2024 (Tuesday). 

 



 

QR code for registration (Early bird): 

 

 
 

We sincerely look forward to the presence of university leadership, faculty, students 

and enterprise representatives. Join us at Tianjin Chengjian University to reconnect, 

celebrate, and engage in fruitful discussions about future cooperation. 

 

 

 

BRAUIC Secretariat 

April 2, 2024  


